
Transparency is essential to keeping the school community informed about classroom activities,

student well-being, and the allocation of tax dollars. Open communication builds trust, which is why

the East   Ramapo Superintendents Corner video series was launched in fall 2024. To keep the

entire East Ramapo community updated, our team produces brief, informative videos highlighting

key district events, instructional developments, and board agenda discussions. Regular updates,

shared every few weeks, help ensure that families and stakeholders stay engaged and informed.  

The subject lines have ranged from announcements about facilities upgrades, new administrative

hires, departmental changes and the school budget development process.   The first edition of

Superintendents Corner featured the Director of Facilities explaining to the Superintendent about the

various facilities improvements that were made throughout East Ramapo schools over the summer

of 2024.   In the January edition of Superintendents Corner, Interim Superintendent Anthony DiCarlo

sat down with the Class of 2025 Valedictorians and Salutatorians from Spring Valley and Ramapo

High Schools to discuss their outstanding academic achievements and future plans.  

Superintendents Corner videos are distributed across our social media platforms (YouTube,

Facebook, Instagram), emailed, shared via Remind, and prominently featured on all 15 district

websites. Both of these videos each reached over 8,000 accounts, were widely shared, and

received enthusiastic engagement.  A link to the series of Superintendents Corners is

https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLvVdfw3AqDA9Laz1Uqcn4X33mtc5S1Zsu


